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To the Roberts of the Water Delivery Company & Root7,

I am writing to you thank you for your incredible support of the Paul Strank Roofing Christmas Toy
Appeal in aid of Shooting Star Chase, which is one of my chosen charities. I understand that the
children will benefit immensely from your support, and that you will be attending our Christmas
Party at the Mayor’s Parlour with 32 of the local children and families that the hospice supports. I
wanted to write to you personally to thank you, and I look forward to meeting you at the Party.

Shooting Star Chase is a children's hospice service, supporting local families with a baby, child or
teenager not expected to reach their 21st birthday Shooting Star Chase currently helps over 700
families living west London, Surrey and West Sussex. They are committed to caring for the families
and are there for every step of the journey sharing the good times and helping the kids and their
families through the tough times with practical, nursing and emotional support. For more details, or
to find out how you can help please visit shootingstarchase.org.uk

As you may know that Shooting Star Chase cared for my daughter Susanne during her illness, and
provided amazing care and support to Suzanne, my family and myself. It is a wonderful charity
which is very close to my heart. For this reason, I am especially grateful for your generosity at this
festive time of year.

May I take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas, and a Happy New Year.

God Bless.

Yours faithfully,

Councillor Agatha Akyigyina
Mayor of Merto_n




